
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Wickersley Sixth Form Open Evening 
Thursday the 14th of November 2024 

 
 
On behalf of Wickersley Sixth Form, we would like to invite you to our Sixth Form Open 
Evening on Thursday the 14th of November 2024, from 5.00 p.m. until 8.00 p.m. 
 
The evening will start with a short presentation about Wickersley Sixth Form in the Main Hall. 
We will discuss our subjects, the application process, and more. After the presentation, visitors 
will be directed to our options fair to chat with teachers about the courses we offer.  
 
Please note visitors must attend the short presentation before accessing the options fair. 
 
Welcome presentations will begin at: 
 

• 5.15 pm 
• 6.00 pm 
• 6.45 pm 

 
Book your place for our event using this link.  
 
Please note that parking is limited. We look forward to seeing you on November 14th. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

  
 
 
Mr S. Gaynor 
Assistant Headteacher  
Head of Sixth Form  
 

Mr T. Hardcastle 
Headteacher 

 

 
 

 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSds97t6rBqwjY9pzwhGZHEu-1pgym2WgjOhBVkmJigpoP0rYA/viewform

